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RESPONSIVE SUMMARY FOR PROPOSED CHANGES TO AMEND 
REGULATION No. 23, HAZARDOUS WASTE MANAGEMENT 

 
 
The Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission initiated a proposal to revise 
APC&EC Regulation No. 23, Hazardous Waste Management, at its regular meeting on 
September 24, 2009, under docket number 10-007-R.    
 
A public hearing was held at North Little Rock on November 3, 2010 to receive 
comments on the proposed revisions. No comments were received at the public hearing.  
Additionally, no written comments on the proposed revisions were received before the 
close of the public comment period on November 18, 2010. 
 




